
 

I am a landlord and take pride in my business and my relationships with 
tenants. HB 2004-A will not assist in reducing homelessness, but will damage 
landlord – tenant relationships, discourage responsible landlords from 
continuing in business. 
 
Pleas oppose this bill! 
 
Robert Whitman 
Eugene, OR 541-954-0101 
 


